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Comments: I do not support any of the 4 versions presented. I do support changes to make things safe for

humans and wildlife. Parking flow and management of parking is an important need. More walking and hiking

trails are great but trails that are in over 10 feet in width are roads, not trails. I am concerned about the USFS

having a healthy budget to afford the maintenance of these newbfacilities let alone the trail and parking

improvements proposed. As it stands now USFS is struggling to manage garbage control/pick up at other

recreation sites in Juneau. I do support creation of walking trails that connect the campground to visitor center

area. I oppose any commercial boat activity on the lake. Also do not support creation of docks or boat launches.

Juneau residents are not in favor of a higher volume of tourists and the plans created are anticipating a volume of

tourists that far exceeds what local residents are supporting. Leave dredge lake area alone. Your PLANS are

way too ambitious. Worse yet, very few Juneau residents are aware of these proposals because of Covid. One

open house is not enough. I respectfully ask that more time be devoted to gathering local input. Thank you for the

ability to share my concerns. Elizabeth Dahl, 60 yo life long Alaskan that uses  the trails for hiking and also

skates and skis on the lake.


